
From: Ellingson, Susan  
Sent: Monday, July 22, 2013 10:23 AM 
To: Stouder, Heather 
Subject: 1902 Monroe St, 712 Harrison St 
 
To the Plan Commission: 
 
We had a neighborhood meeting about the proposed development at 1902 Monroe St, 
712 Harrison St.  There was broad support for the proposal.  The consensus was 
that it would be much better than the existing blue house.   
 
The only caveat was no parking permits for new residents.  I understand that this 
is one of the conditions of approval. 
 
I support this proposal. 
 
Thank you. 
 
Sue 
.......................................... 
Sue Ellingson, Alder • Madison District 13 district13@cityofmadison.com • 259-
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